
 

SenCom Annual Meeting  
Friday, May 13, 2022, 1:30 pm 

Carmack Room, Central Resource Library / Hybrid Option 

The SenCom Board invites you to join us on Friday, May 13, 2022, at 1:30 pm, for the SenCom 
Annual Meeting to be held in the Carmack Community Room of the Central Resource Library, 
9875 West 87th St, Overland Park, KS.  A virtual option will also be available using the Free 
Conference Call application. This is the annual business meeting and in addition to 
announcements, will mostly be limited to the nomination and voting for the President and Vice-
President.  There will be a presentation by Joe Callison on "The Future of Computing and AI." 

The Board hopes you will join us for this very important Annual Meeting.  There will be coffee, 
treats, and door prizes for those who will be with us in the Carmack Room.  

For those who wish to attend virtually, we have posted instructions for connecting to the 
“conference call” meeting on SenCom’s home page.  You can join the conference call starting at 
1:15 p.m. on May 13th by either using your computer browser (Chrome, Firefox, Edge, or other) or your 
Android device or Apple iPad/iPhone with the FreeConferenceCall app. Please see the complete 
instructions on the SenCom web site at www.kcsenior.net.  

QUICK ACCESS: This link will take you directly to our Annual Meeting video conference: 
https://www.freeconferencecall.com/wall/sencomuser00/viewer 

If you do not have a computer or device that you wish to use to video conference, you may use any 
phone to participate in the teleconference. Dial (425) 436-6335, Access Code 188916*.  Long-distance 
charges may apply. 

Please Note:  We will be voting to approve the nominees for the President and Vice President of 
SenCom for the next two years.  The SenCom Nominating Committee has nominated Lou Risley, the 
current President, to be re-elected.   Roger Thomas has been nominated for Vice President. Each has 
agreed to serve if elected; however, the SenCom By-Laws require that the organization’s members 
have the opportunity to nominate any member in good standing, as long as that person is willing to 
serve. In addition to the slate of officers presented by the Nominating Committee, the floor will be 
opened for any member to nominate someone of their choice for either one or both positions. 

The vote to elect the President and Vice-President will then be taken. The new officers will take office 
immediately following the Annual Meeting. 


